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The SHARE Committee has not met in-person nor virtually since Monday, June 7, 2021. The committee continues 
to review and discuss applications as they are presented. The committee reach an unanimous decision not to 
disburse any funds. 

 
Requests & Awards 

• June 8 – July 13, 2021: 
o One Award totaling $770.00 

 
Ways to Donate to the SHARE program  

• Payroll deduction  
• Personal checks made payable to University of Louisville (SHARE in memo)  
• Cash donations  
• One-time or recurring credit card online gift  
• Kroger Community Rewards (U of L Staff Senate S.H.A.R.E. Program)  
• Fundraising events 

 
Respectively Submitted, 
 

 
Kari Donahue 
SHARE Committee Chair 
UofL Staff Senator (SPD01) 


